
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal: Mrs. S. Whyte         Vice-Principal Mrs. N. Campion       September 12, 2017 

         

Our staff for the 2017-2018 school year: 

Mrs. S. Ng     Division 1 Grade 7 

Ms. S. Ossea     Division 2 Grade 7 

Ms. L. Weber     Division 3 Grade 6/7 

Mrs. T. Cole     Division 4 Grade 6 

Ms. A. Dhaliwal    Division 5 Grade 5/6 

Mrs. J. Shahi     Division 6 Grade 5 

Mr. W. Gee     Division 7 Grade 4/5 

Ms. B. Pooni     Division 8 Grade 4 

Ms. G.Tesler/Mrs. H. Hutchinson  Division 9 Grade 4 

Mrs. N. Campion/Ms. J. Wing  Division 10 Grade 3 

Mrs. P. Bal     Division 11 Grade 3 

Mrs. M. Arora/ Mrs. A. Holmes  Division 12 Grade 2/3 

Mrs. L. Price     Division 13 Grade 2 

Mrs. J. Eng/Mrs. H. Sahota   Division 14 Grade 2 

Mrs. L. Sardinha    Division 15 Grade 1 

Ms. P. Dhingra    Division 16 Grade 1 

Mrs. R. Gill/Mrs. N. Dhannu   Division 17 Grade 1 

Mrs. K. Quach/Mrs. A. Holm   Division 18  Grade K 

Ms. J. McLuskie    Division 19  Grade K 

Ms. S. Patrola      Division 20 Grade K   

Mrs. R. Brar     Teacher Librarian 

Mr. P. Sawatzky    Counsellor 

Ms. M. Holowaty    Music 

Ms. K. Honeywell    Band 

Mr. B. Basigin     LST 

Mrs. R. Dulay     LST 

Mrs. S. Dulay     LST  

Ms. S. Haer     LST 

Ms. E. Tierney    LST 

Mrs. R. Gill     LST 

Ms. H. Lidder      StrongStart 

Ms. L. Razzo      Child Care Worker 

Mrs. S. Keshane    Aboriginal Child Care Worker 

Ms. J. Magrill     School Psychologist 

Ms. T. Reimer      Integration Support 

Mr. Z. Asad      Speech & Language Pathologist 

Ms. S. Avram     EA 

Ms. S. Brar       EA 

Ms. T. Henry     EA 

Ms. L. Norman     EA 

Ms. B. Scott      EA 

Ms. A. Smith     EA 

Mrs. N. Brar     EA 

Ms. R. Gill     ABA 

Mrs. C. Newton     Head Clerk 

Mrs. M. Garcia    Clerk 

Ms. F. Peter     Supervisory Aide 

Ms. M. Sahota     Supervisory Aide 

Ms. C. Mojica     Supervisory Aide 

Vacant      Supervisory Aide 

Mr. G. Bhatti      Head Custodian 

Mr. B. Kumar      Custodian 
 

It is “Meet the Teacher/Family” Night Thursday, September 21st, 2017 

  5:30 pm to 7:00 pm 
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Medical Alerts 
If your child has a life threatening medical condition (allergies, diabetes, asthma, etc.) please contact the office 

as soon as possible.   A letter will be sent home with  

 

  Keeping Cindrich Students Safe 
At Cindrich Elementary we have a “call back” program for all students who are not in attendance 

by 8:45 a.m.  It is important for parents/guardians to call the school before 8:30 a.m. if your child 

is going to be away.  Please call our office at 604-590-3211 and give your child’s name, division 

and reason for the absence.  It is also time to teach/remind your child(ren) how to stay safe when 

walking to and from school.  Please review traffic safety rules, determine the safest route home, 

and walk with a friend or family member.  Teachers will be reviewing similar safety tips with 

students during the first few weeks of school.  

Lunch Deliveries 
If you or someone is delivering a lunch to your child, you must come to the office and not knock 

on the classroom door.  It is a safety issue for the school.  Thank you! 

 

The First PAC meeting of the year will be on October 11th at 2:45 p.m. in the Library. 

Please come out and join the team.  The PAC would like to have a classroom parent or 

two for each classroom.  It is a great way to build our community at Cindrich Elementary. 

 
*Remember to send $2.00 for your child’s planner.  The planners will be distributed this 

week. Your child’s teacher will be collecting the payment. Thank you! 
 

 Terry Fox Annual Run  
We are hosting the Terry Fox Run on Friday afternoon, September 22nd.   Please 

join us for such a worthy cause. We will be collecting a twoonie for Terry.  Our goal 

is to reach $1000.00. 

 

**Please remember to check our website.  You can register to receive your newsletter 

on line. It is quite easy to do and I am happy to help any of our families set up their 

registration to receive the newsletter via email.  Our website is 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/cindrich 

 
Cindrich’s School Goal is Healthy Schools and keeping with our goal in promoting healthy life styles,  

we are going to ask our families to share their wonderful birthday treats such as cupcakes and pizza with 

your family at home, rather than with your child’s classmates.  We have up to 22 students in the primary 

classes and 29 Intermediate students and having that many birthday party celebrations in the class can 

add up.  The teachers will recognize and celebrate your child’s birthday in their own special ways. There 

will be  a few special events/holidays where we will invite you to contribute your wonderful treats. 

Thank you for your support and understanding! 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 
 

September 21 Thursday Photo Day! Bring a smile to 

 school 

September 21   Thursday Meet the Teacher/Parent Evening 

 5:30 pm to 6:15 pm classroom time 

 6:20 pm to 7:00 pm in gym 

September 22   Friday Terry Fox Run   Please join us in the afternoon! 
      

September 25   Monday Pro-D Day - no school for students 

September 29 Friday             It is Orange Shirt Day where communities come  

           together in the spirit of reconciliation and hope for  

           generations of children to come. 
 

October 9      Monday Thanksgiving Day - No school 

October 20      Friday  Pro-D Day - no school for students   
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